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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
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July 12, 2024 

 

Nancy Watkins 

1163 Minnehaha Avenue W. 

St. Paul, MN 55104 

 

VIA MAIL 

 

 

  

 

Re:  Appeal for property at 1163 Minnehaha Avenue West  

 

Nancy Watkins: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on July 9, 2024, at which we could not reach 

you and you did not attend, Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond recommended that 

the City Council deny your appeal, noting the nuisance(s) are abated and the matter 

resolved.  

 

This matter will go before the City Council at Public Hearing on Wednesday, July 24, 2024 at 

3:30 pm. in room 300 City Hall. However, no further action is needed and the Council will 

proceed with Ms. Moermond’s recommendation above without discussion.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Legislative Hearing staff 

 

c: CE Supervisors 
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